
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

January 31, 2017  

The Community Police Commission (CPC) has changed its meeting dates. Effective immediately, the CPC 
will meet on the first and third Wednesdays of every month from 9 AM to noon. This was changed so as 
not to conflict with the City Council’s Gender Equity, Safe Communities and New Americans (GESCNA) 
Committee hearings. Many important issues related to the CPC’s work are addressed at the GESCNA 
hearings. 

Meeting locations and other pertinent information can be found on the CPC website.  

 

http://www.seattle.gov/community-police-commission

